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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Albania and thanks for the presentation of the UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations for the consideration of  Albania:

- to make as transparent as possible the implementation of the Government's programs on the introduction of the module on religion in schools in order to preserve inter-religious understanding and social harmony, with full respect for the rights of ethnic and linguistic minorities;

- to strive to facilitate access to compulsory and full-time education for all girls and boys, including members of minority groups, those with disabilities and those living in rural and remote areas, including, inter alia, the improvement of school infrastructure, teacher trainings and human, technical and financial resources;

- to step up the fight against trafficking in women and girls, especially those related to tourism in coastal areas, by conducting investigations, prosecutions and convictions of traffickers, including state officials complicit in this crime;
- to strengthen the respect for the principles of religious pluralism, universality and inclusion of all communities, groups and individuals.


We wish Albania a very successful review process.
